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23 April 2018 
 

Dear Parents 

 

I have arranged for the KS2 Musical Theatre Club to continue this term. It will be run 

by Premier Sports and take place after school on Wednesdays from 3:30pm to 4:30pm. 

The coaching dates will start on Wednesday 25 April and run for 10 weeks, the last 

session taking place on Wednesday 4 July.  

 

We would like to encourage more children to participate in before and after school 

sport and due to funding available we have been able to subsidise this extra-curricular 

club for this term. The subsidised fee for the 10 sessions will be £10. 

 

Please note that a maximum of 20 places are available for this club and these will 

be allocated on a first come first served basis. We will contact you by text to let 

you know whether or not your child has a place. 

 

If your child would like to take part, please provide your consent and payment via 

Parentpay as soon as possible, places will be allocated on a first come first served 

basis.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

Mr Russell 

 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Broadmanor,  

North Duffield,  

Selby, 

North Yorkshire  

YO8 5RZ  

Telephone:  

01757 288487 
 

Head Teacher 

Mr Andrew Russell                 
E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Website:  www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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